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Term 4, Week 9 _ _ _ Tuda, 5th December, 2023

Calendar
Week 9

+Swim School
¢Last Day Little Learners

+Swim School
+Year 3 Sleepover

+Swim School

+Year 5 Speeches (whole
school)

Week 10

¢ Presentation Day
Practice

+Reports sent home
¢ MC Christmas Lunch

+K-2 Noah’s Ark Excursion
+Stage 2 Pool Party
¢Year 6 Farewell

¢ Presentation Day
+Stage 3 Pool Party

+Year 6 Assembly
+Volunteers Lunch
11.15am

+Bronze Star Rewards—
Crazy Hat Roller Disco
+Silver & Gold Star
Rewards-Altina Wildlife
Park

+ LAST DAY OF TERM!




From the Principal ...........

Just like that, we are at the last newsletter for the year. Firstly, a huge thank you to our school
community who have supported so many school events this year; from our weekly assemblies
to carnivals, gala days — the list goes on. Our kids are always so well supported by you at home,
so a big thank you.

This year has been full of massive achievements and events for the school. | want to put a
particular mention out to those who were involved in the organisation of our Riverina Dance
Festival performance and our 150th Anniversary extravaganza; these two events were certainly
a highlight for myself and showed the amazing things our kids can do when given the chance to
shine.

The last seven days have also been a highlight for every student participating in our Annual
School Learn to Swim program. Even with the cold wet weather, the enthusiasm and effort the
kids have been putting in has been awesome.

This Friday, we will hear from our 12 Year 5 Prefect Candidates on why they should help lead
our school in 2024. They are a brilliant group of young leaders, and | wish them all the best.
Unfortunately, we can only elect 8, but | am sure all 12 will lead in different ways next year,

as will all our future Year 6 students.

The end of the year also means that we are saying goodbye to our Year 6 students, many of
whom are the last in their family to attend NPS. | want to say a big thank you to all of you for
choosing Narrandera Public to help your child grow and develop, and for those families moving
forward to Narrandera High, | wish you all the best.

To everyone, | hope you all have a wonderful festive season and can spend some downtime
with friends and family. We will see you all back in 2024.

Term 1 resumes for all students on Thursday 1st February.
Happy Holidays!

Brent Fennessy
Principal
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SANDHILLS WITH YEAR 6



Year 6 Clontarf Boys
Trip to Wagga
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Uniiorm Shop

The NPS P&C Uniform shop will be open:

* 5 days a week during school hours: 8.45am to 3.15pm until Friday |5th December
*Tuesday 30th January, 2024 8.45am to 2.30pm

*Will re-open during school hours from Thursday |st February, 8.45am to 3.15pm
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Our School has students who are highly allergic to
NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our
school NUT FREE




